Memorandum of Understanding

Between Chenango County Community Mental Hygiene Services

and

Bainbridge Guilford Central School District

Addendum June 2023

Funding

Contact Information

For the duration of 2023 (1/1/23-12/31/23), Bainbridge Guilford Central School District will not provide any monetary contribution for the operation of the Chenango County Behavioral Health Services school based satellite location. This has been waived due to State Aid funding provided to CCBHS by the Office of Mental Health for the operation of school based services.

It is hereby understood that this waiver of BGCSD contribution is based solely on funds appropriated and available for this agreement. Additionally, in the event Chenango County experiences a reduction of funding by reason of State budget elimination, failure to receive anticipated grant funding, and/or amendment of any Chenango County program allotment, or by reason of additional obligations imposed by the State, Chenango County may request to renegotiate said contributions upon 30 days written notice.

(Partner Signature) Elizabeth Warneck, LCSW-R, Director of Community Services Chenango County Community Mental Hygiene Services

	Date:	
(Partner Signature)		
Timothy Ryan, Superintendent		
Bainbridge Guilford Central School District		